
Meeting over the closure of the
Reading driver licensing test centre

I met with concerned driver instructors over the planned closure of the
Reading test Centre. The Licensing Agency has said it is seeking an
alternative site, as they seem to agree with local opinion that we do need an
accessible driver testing centre in our area.  Reading is a central location
for Wokingham and the villages in most of  my constituency. There could be an
acceptable alternative, but so far the Agency has not shared with us its
thoughts on where that might be. Clearly any new location should also take
into account local opinion about the suitability of the chosen  site.
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